Alanis, Sarah

From: Jeanes, Denise

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 9:05 AM
To: Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: ICPOC Position

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning Sarah,

Please find below Commissioner Meisler Resignation Letter. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you,

Denise Jeanes, Management Assistant for the Human Rights

Commission, Independent Community Police Oversight Commission

and Commission on Disability Issues

City of Ann Arbor - Guy C. Larcom City Hall - 301 E. Huron - 2nd Floor - Ann Arbor, MI 48104

ICPOC Voice- 734-794-6291 and HRC Voice 734- 794-6141- Extension 42901

DJeanes@a2gov.org — Www.a2gov.org

From: joshua meisler
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 12:43 AM
To: Todoro, Frances <FTodoro@a2gov.org>

Cc:_Stefani Carter_Jeanes, Denise <DJeanes@a2gov.org>

Subject: Re: ICPOC Position

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear Chair Todoro and colleagues,
| am grateful for the opportunity to have served on the commission.

As | communicated earlier this year, unforeseen family health and care issues have interfered with my ability to meet
the attendance requirements for membership.

Therefore | must regretfully resign my position on the board in hopes that the board and community will be better
served by a commissioner who can dedicate the necessary attention to the important work at hand.

My resignation is effective today, however if it serves the needs of the board in any way | will adjust that timeline as
requested.

Sincerely,

Joshua Meisler

On Nov 28, 2022, at 8:52 PM, Todoro, Frances <FTodoro@a2gov.org> wrote:




Dear Joshua,

| hope you are doing well and had a wonderful Thanksgiving. During our September meeting, |
stepped in as Chair and Stefani Carter is the new Vice-Chair. We have been evaluating the
vacancies on the Commission. | wanted to reach out to you regarding your position on ICPOC.
Pursuant to our bylaws, if a Commissioner misses 3 or more meetings without reason, they may
be removed from the Commission. Due to your lack of attendance at our monthly meetings over
the last 6 months, we wanted to know if you are intending to be present at all meetings moving
forward. If you are not able to make the commitment at this time, we fully understand. For
procedural purposes, please forward us your letter of resignation so that we can begin to recruit
a new commissioner.

If we do not hear from you by the end of the day on Thursday, December 15th, we will be
required to discuss next steps with our council liaisons. Please feel free to contact me or
Denise at any time to discuss the matter in more detail. Thank you for your time and attention
to this matter.

Best,
Frances

Frances Todoro-Hargreaves
Chair, ICPOC





